
 
 

Speed Intros for Muslims 

Presents 

A meeting event for Muslims searching for marriage partners. 

“Speed Intros for Muslims” has been created primarily to help  facilitate  the 

introduction of Muslims seeking marriage partners. Our first event was held in 

July this year, and was a great success, with positive and encouraging 

feedback from those who attended. In response to continuing requests, we 

have organised a second event. 

Sessions are run in a similar manner to “speed-dating”, with each person 

being given the opportunity to chat with potential, age-appropriate partners. 

The events are held in a supervised and safe environment, and we are happy 

for attendees to be accompanied by a friend or family member, if 

requested.  

At the conclusion of the session, we ask that each person complete a 

feedback form, which allows us to create a matching process. We can then 

facilitate further contact, with the consent of each person involved. All 

information otherwise remains strictly confidential. 

We hope that these events continue to be enjoyable and successful for all 

involved, Insha-Allah.  The details for our next event are as noted below. 

Event Details 

Date:  20/11/09 

Time:  7.30pm for an 8.00pm start 

Venue:  To Be Advised 

Cost:   $25 (includes refreshment and snack) 

Contact:  For an application form or for further details please contact  

                 Julu Latif on 0400 142 786 or  

      Email MuslimIntros@hotmail.com 

All proceeds donated to charity. 

mailto:MuslimIntros@hotmail.com

